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Co-Chair Dan Reilley welcomed the AGC and began the meeting at 6:03 p.m.

Various AGC members shared their takeaways from the AGC tour of the Hollenstein Career and
Technical Education Center in Eagle Mountain Saginaw ISD..

Mr. Reilley reviewed the top priorities the AGC brainstormed at the last AGC meeting. The AGC
members collaborated in small groups regarding these priorities and their preliminary thoughts
on a potential plan to meet needs.
Presentation

The AGC members shared their group thoughts and draft plans they discussed during the work
time.

The AGC took a short break.

The AGC engaged in a large group discussion regarding their thoughts on the potential plans
discussed in groups.

Chris Campbell, Chief Facilities and Construction Officer, discussed the cost of adding portable
buildings to various campuses across the district.

The AGC continued the discussion on possible plans for growth, and the importance of listening
to the community at the upcoming community meetings.

Co-chairs Kelli Stumbo and Dan Reilley closed the meeting at 9:03 p.m.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1youX8jgUauQ4qNAjUpBQY1ZzyNBjfDhH/view?usp=share_link

